
 

 

September Registration 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s that time of the year to think about registering your child 

for PRESCHOOL!!  We know it’s a big decision to choose the right 

centre for your child’s first educational experience, but be rest 

assured that we are here to help you throughout the whole 

process. 

 

 Pre-Registration starts every February and regular registration 

continues until all classes or programs are full.  In February we 

open up registration first to the families that already attend the 

school.  That means that the three year old program has first 

preference for re-enrollment into our four’s program.  Also, any 

siblings have first preference into our three’s programs and any 

families that have previously attended Creative Kids in the past 

can pre-enroll in February too.   

 

Towards the end of February it becomes clear how many openings 

we have for our three’s program and if we will have any openings 

in our four’s programs.  Please note:  If all children who are 

attending the three’s program re-enroll into our four’s we will not 

have any four’s openings for the fall.  Please don’t be discouraged 

though, you are welcome to sign up on our waitlist right away. We 

usually have two to three openings in the four’s program to fill 

every year towards September for various reasons. 

 

 

 



 

Registration Day!!! 

 

Saturday, March 7th. is our OPEN HOUSE/REGISTRATION 

DAY for all families wishing to enroll at Creative Kids Preschool 

for the first time.  Our Open House runs from 9:00 am until 

12:00 pm.  This is a great time to come and visit the centre, meet 

the teachers, bring your questions and spend some time with us. 

 

If you want to register your child on Saturday, March 7th., 

please make sure you have your child’s registration form, 

emergency card, registration fee and all 10 post dated cheques 

filled out and ready for enrolment.  You can call the centre or e-

mail us prior to request a parent package that will have all the 

information you need. 

 

Please keep in mind that the Open House is very busy, with 

families lining up quite early to ensure their child has a spot in our 

program.  When you come, please take a number and that is the 

order you will be called to register your child when the doors 

open.  If you want only a morning spot for your child, we suggest 

you arrive early with all your information ready to be received, 

thank you. 

 

If you are curious about our philosophy, staff qualifications, fees, 

and program or just have some questions, please read over our 

Parent handbook and you will find all the information you need. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact Sandra Christian (Director) at 604-594-8880 or e-mail 

me directly at info@creativekidspreschool.ca 

 

We look forward to meeting you and your family! 



Attention All Preschoolers! 
 

CREATIVE KIDS  

PRESCHOOL 
is Celebrating it’s 

 

13th Year 
Anniversary 

and they are now 

registering for their September 2009 enrollment 

Limited spaces available 
 

Their highly trained, E.C.E. qualified staff take pride in offering a fun, 
social, stimulating and educational program for three and four year olds. 

 
2  hour classes – 3 year olds (T/Th) 
3 hour classes – 4 year olds (M/W/F) 

 
You are invited to their OPEN HOUSE / Registration day on 

Saturday, March 7th from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Please take advantage of this opportunity to view the beautiful 

school and meet the great teachers! 
 

5441 – 125A  STREET   
SURREY, B.C. 
604-594-8880 

 
Owner / Director: Mrs. Sandra Christian 

        Teachers: Mrs. Becky Roosdahl  
                          Miss Leeah Bond 
                          Mrs. Debbie Back 

 

 
Please visit their website for more information 

www.creativekidspreschool.ca 

TM 




